COPY.
Llopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenehurch Street, E.C. 3.

6th January, 1922.

Dear 8ir,

I am in receipt ef yecur letter eof the 20th ultime
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1

i intimating that the Beiler Survey of the steaner

“HORACE 3.WILKINSON* will be carried ecut befere the vessel
is again placed in ccumission next Spring, and in reply

I have te¢ say that in the circumstances the Committee, whe
had the case before them at their Yeeting te-day, are
agreeable te this arrangement.

I shall be glad if veu will inferm the Owners
accerdingly and advise me should the vessel be again
empleyed without being submitted te the requisite survey.

I am, Dear 8ir,
Yeurs faithfully,

(Copy to NEW YORK)
Secretarv.

G. Drummend, EFsq.,
CLEVRELAND, Ohic, U.S.A.

Lloyd's Register
Foundation
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